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Hello Committee, 
 
The Rozelle Interchange has turned Victoria Rd and surrounding roads into a morning carpark. 
Every morning I struggle to exit Prince St because Gordon St is grid-locked as a result of 
Victoria Rd not moving. All resulting from multiple lanes merging, traffic filtering in operation 
and the relocation of the bus lane away from the curb. After years of road works, it is 
unbelievable that this was the best solution available. 
 
In terms of Rozelle Parklands, it promised so much and delivered only partly for such a short 
time. Further, the fact that the whole area, including access paths, have been fenced off for close 
to two months is staggering. Surely it does not take that long to remove mulch? One month 
seemed excessive, two months is just having a laugh. At the very least, get the access paths re-
opened now. 
 
Cheers, 

 
 




